
From: Jonathan Levy <Jonathan.Levy@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 11:21 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift Accepted - Cookies 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I am pretty sure this is not required but I wanted to report a gift, just to go the extra mile. I had a visitor 
from the Tokyo Metropolitan Government this morning, who interviewed me on open data as part of 
Tokyo’s efforts. She gave me a bag of Japanese cookies as a thank you. I have placed them in our offices 
for other members of DoIT to eat – although I did take the privilege of being the first to eat one. In any 
regard, I cannot imagine that they are valued anywhere close to $50 or that I will get other gifts from 
Tokyo this year. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jon 
 
----------------------------------------  
Jonathan Levy 
Open Data Program Manager 
 
City of Chicago 
Department of Innovation & Technology 
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